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Housing Strategy Consultation 
Private Rented Sector Session. 

 
As you may know, Croydon Council is developing a new Housing Strategy 2023- 2028 to 
ensure our housing services meet the needs of residents, tenants, leaseholders, and 
partners.  
 
We have outlined five priorities, each with specific objectives, and through the survey, we 
would like to hear your feedback on them. A short survey consultation is live, and we would 
encourage private rented sector landlords to respond as our key partners. The survey is 
available here and closes on 02 August 2023.  
 
We will be holding a dedicated session with landlords to understand what the draft 
priorities and objectives mean to you, and how we can improve our joint working with the 
sector.  
 
The session will be held online via MS Teams from 12:30- 13:00 on Tuesday 1st August. To 
sign up to the session, please email velvet.dibley@croydon.gov.uk  

 
 
 
Unsubscribe 
 
If you no longer want to subscribe to the newsletter please email 
propertylicensing@croydon.gov.uk  so we can update our records. 
 
 
Newsletter 
 
This newsletter was produced by the Private Sector Housing Team of Croydon 
Council on the 24th July 2023.  Information was correct at the time of going to print.  
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